
Edinburgh in August – ‘The A
Club’

Ever  in  pursuit  of  rigorous  journalistic  integrity  The
Edinburgh Reporter feels duty bound to investigate the return
of live music and cocktail venue, ‘The A Club’ at this year’s
Edinburgh Festival.
After a sell-out debut last August, we are informed that they
will be back as part of the world’s largest arts festival.
 
Behoved as we are to accept their invitation to savour the
atmosphere of ‘The A Club’ with its unique mix of relaxed
music, table-service food and drinks in the exclusive The
Merchants’ Hall in Edinburgh, their wide selection of crafted
gins and whiskies will in no way cloud our our objective
reportage.  
An oasis of calm from the hustle and bustle of Edinburgh
during  the  Fringe  Festival  it  may  well  be  but  we  will
endeavour  to  report  back!
The A Club’s Patron, Hollywood Actor Brian Cox commented:

“I am delighted to see the return of ‘The A Club’ to the 2017
Edinburgh Fringe. Having been in involved with the Fringe
since  its  inception,  the  diversity  and  quality  of  their
offering is unrivalled. I was delighted to take part in last
year’s ‘A Club’ and I am looking forward to being in town this
August to again enjoy their world class hospitality.”

 

More info at www.arbikieclub.com

Dates August 4th – 27th August 2017
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